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November 30, 1964 

Dear Miss Hinds : 

We have considered 
your manuscript , COLLISION IN THE 
ARCTIC , and I am sorry t o re­
port that we are not sufficiently 
enthusiastic about t his work t o 
undertake publication. 

I regret that we 
could not have had better news 
f or you. We are returning the 
manuscript separately by re ­
gistered mail, with our thanks 
and good wishes . 

Yours sincer ely , 

Anne Perrie 
Editorial Department 

Miss Barbara A. Hinds 
Apt . 1 
5490 Spring Garden Road 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 


